
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 6 By Councillor Dijkstra- Downie for 

answer by the Convener of the 
Transport and Environment 
Committee at a meeting of the 
Council on 28 September 2023 

  Given the issues experienced with defective material 

associated with the micro-asphalt programme in 2022/23, 

can the Convenor confirm:  

Question (1) How many, and which, roads that were treated with 

substandard micro-asphalt during the 2022/23 programme 

have since been re-treated? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) How many, and which, roads that were treated with 

substandard micro-asphalt during the 2022/23 programme 

were not re-treated? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) Which, if any, defects are still outstanding as a result of the 

use of the defective material? 

Answer (3)  

   

   

 
 


